
We celebrated Act of Kindness Day in the month of May on 27 May 2023, With the help and 
contribution of SCII employees and management, we have collected a good number of helpful items 
(Groceries & and Stationaries) for needy old people and children. We Visited Shree Shiva Shikhshanika 
Seva Ashrama, Kadaranahalli, Mydala post, Tumkur, to conduct the event “Act of Kindness” where we 
shared happiness, and joy, and distributed the collected goods with them. 

Here are the highlights:  

  

 

   

 


